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| hope you are planning to attend ALA’s
Annual Conference in New Orleans thisJune
and ifnot, | encourage you to make plans now
to do so. A number of exciting sessions are
planned including President Maureen Sullivan’s
program featuring Margaretl. W heatley, a co-
founder of the Berkana Institute, a nonprofit
research foundation supporting organizational
change. Wheatley will offer us advice on how
libraries can become more effective organiza-
tions. Details about her program are contained
in Maureen’s “Leadership and Learning” col-
umnon page 393.

Another importanteventscheduled for the
New Orleans conference is a hearing to com -
ment on the draft “Standards for College Li-
braries.” The draftappears in thisissue on page
375. Please take the time to review itand offer
yourcomments either at the hearings or send
them to the com mittee chair, Willis Bridegam
(details about sending comments are on page
379).
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The American Theological Library Association's
53" Annual Conference
ATLA's annual conference is June 9-12 at the Lake Shore campus of Loyola University
Chicago. For more information, visit ATLA's Web site at www.atla.com/conference, or contact
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us by e-mail at atla@atla.com or phone (888) 665-2852.

contact Merry Weed at mweed@atla.com.

Theological Library Association —

Catholic Periodical and Literature Index (CPLI) and
Old Testament Abstracts (OTA)

CPLI on CD-ROM contains a quarter of a million records from nearly 200 Roman Catholic
periodicals, with coverage beginning in 1981. O7A on CD-ROM includes current year citations
and substantial additions of retrospective material, beginning with 1978—nearly 29,000 records.
To learn more about these and other ATLA products, including the ATLA Religion Database.

So that you don’t miss any of the exciting
sessions planned, we have puttogetheraspe-
cial pullout section that lists all of the ACRL
programs and meetings scheduled for New
Orleans.

We also have several articles that look at
partnerships. Bill Brown and Rolando Llanes
describe the architecture course that they de-
veloped together at the University of Miami
(page 383). Gail Gilbert describes how the Uni-
versity of Louisville Library is forming com -
munity partnerships to increase supportforthe
library (page 358).

Also in this issue: Gregory Anderson alerts
us to how we can educate students and faculty
aboutthe term papers forsale on the Web (page
371). Scott McLaren shares an innovative ap-
proach to the one-shot instruction lecture that
impressed the students and faculty (page 388).

— Mary Ellen K. Davis
Editor-in-Chief

medavis@ala.org
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